
Plans for new Angle peninsula school on display  

 

Members of the public with an interest in the new Angle peninsula primary school can view the plans in a 

series of drop-in sessions next week.   

The sessions are being held by Pembrokeshire County Council and officers will be on hand to answer 

questions about the proposals for the new school.   

The English-medium VC school would cater for up to 120 children aged 3-11 who currently attend 

primary schools at Orielton, Angle and Stackpole. It will be located on land south of The Elms, 

Hundleton.   

   

The drop-in sessions will be held on the following dates:   

Monday 12th September 3pm - 6pm: Orielton CP School  

Tuesday 13th September 3pm - 6pm: Angle VC School  

Thursday 15th September 3pm - 6pm: Stackpole VC School  

   

Caption  

The plans for the new Angle peninsula school will be on display at a series of drop-in sessions next week. 

 

 


